
 
 
 

National Voter Registration Day 
 
September 22, 2020 
 
Dear Colleagues,   
 
Today is the 9th annual National Voter Registration Day, a nonpartisan effort to register voters 
ahead of the November election. As you know, the election this year will be a critical one, from the 
presidential race to state and local candidates and important propositions that will impact our 
future.  
 
Voting is your opportunity to make your voice heard on key issues, policies and the elected officials 
who will serve us. If you are not already registered to vote, go to the San Diego County Registrar 
of Voters to register, check your voter registration status, or change your address, name or political 
party.  You must register by October 19.  
   
This year, because of the pandemic, voters are being encouraged to vote by mail. You can register to 
track the status of your ballot after it has been mailed.  
 
Please be sure to register to vote and encourage your students to register. Both colleges are running 
campaigns to encourage students to participate in our elections. Cuyamaca College will be holding a 
voter registration event from 10 a.m.-noon today on Zoom at 
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/99491718525 . Grossmont College will be holding a National Voter 
Registration Power Hour from 1-2 p.m. today on Zoom at 
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/94946426191.  
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